
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

DENTON COUNTY TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY (DCTA) 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Directors Meeting that was scheduled 
for Thursday, February 27, 2025, has been cancelled. 
 
 
I certify that the above Notice of Cancellation was posted on Tuesday, February 11, 2025, 
by 5pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
             
      ____________________________________ 
      Kisha Morris-Perkins 
      Executive Assistant & Process Manager 
 
 
 


